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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 Please be advised that the Town of Plympton-Wyoming 2024 Draft Budget                    

and the Water/Sewer Rates By-law will be considered for adoption at a 

 

Special Budget Council Meeting to be held  

Thursday, January 18th 2024 at 5 p.m. 

If needed, a second date for further consideration will be on  

Thursday, January 25th 2024 at 5 p.m.  

 

Please monitor the Town’s Website and Facebook page for updates. 

Members of the public are welcome to attend in Council Chambers or watch a live 

stream of the meeting via the Town's YouTube channel using the following link: 

www.youtube.com/@townofplymptonwyoming 

 

Copies of the draft Budget and By-law will be made available upon request after January 8th 2024. 

 

For any questions or additional information, please contact: 

 

Erin Kwarciak, Clerk 

Town of Plympton-Wyoming 

(519) 845-3939 

ekwarciak@plympton-wyoming.ca 
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